Thursday, December 13, 2012

Above is a rendering of the DPHS campus once construction has been completed.

Construction to start on Dr. Phillips High

C.T. Hsu + Associates an-
nounced today that construction
has begun on the Dr. Phillips
High School campts renovation
and expansion project for Orange
County Public Schools.

CTH+A recently completed
design services for OCPS to in-
clude a new 2-story classroom

building and a new visual and
performing arts addition to the
existing theater building. The
addition will incorporate a black
box theater and labs for dance,
graphic arts, digital recording
studios and music.

The campus will also undergo
renovations to the administration

and gym buildings, as well as
enhancements so that the onsite
vehicular and- pedestrian traffic
pattern is safer.

The contractor for the proj-
ect is James A. Cumumings, Inc.
Construction will be completed
in phases, and the project is antic-
ipated to be completed in 2015.
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